September 2023
Nursery

This week in Nursery we have been reading stories and talking about ourselves and our families.
The children have learnt two new songs, naming different body parts, and have been exploring

the different ways their bodies can move, using our play equipment outside. They've been drawing
themselves and their families using chalk and crayons, and have been using mirrors to look

very closely at their faces to create a self-portrait.



